27th May 2016

Dear Parents / Carers

## Key Stage 2 Woodhall Estate – Thursday 9th June 2016

We have arranged for Years 3, 4, 5 and Year 6 to visit the local Woodhall Estate. The children will experience a range of 8 different activities which will demonstrate how the countryside is managed and how food is produced. Some of the activities will involve learning about livestock, machinery, falconry and corn dolly making. Understanding these activities forms an important part of the National Curriculum for Geography.

We will be leaving soon after registration. Children should wear suitable footwear and come prepared for the outdoors, wearing old clothing, a waterproof coat and hat and sunscreen. Please provide a packed lunch for the day (no fizzy drinks, glass bottles or sweets please). We aim to be back before the end of the school day.

In order for the trip to go ahead we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2.50 – this will cover the cost of the day's activities.

Please fill in the permission form below, and return to the office together with the £2.50 by Tuesday  $7^{th}$  June.

Yours sincerely

Emma Fowler

Year 6 Teacher and Assistant Head
×
(Please hand in to the office)
Key Stage 2 Woodhall Estate – Thursday 9th June 2016
Child's full name:
I would like/would not like my child to take part in the Key Stage 2 Woodhall Estate trip on Thursday $9^{th}$ June 2016, and enclose £2.50.
Signed Date